
HB 248 

Proponent Testimony of The Vaccine Choice & Anti-Discrimination Act 

My name is Timothy Kelly and I support H.B. 248 that is being proposed.  Thank you for the opportunity 

Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo and the members of the House Health 

Committee for allowing me this time.   As a father and previous healthcare professional, I have strong 

convictions with relation to mandatory vaccinations and healthcare privacy. 

Conflicting literature has been evident regarding the Corona Virus vaccine.  Ohio citizens should be able 

to thoroughly research studies.  For example, a friend of ours stated that her father took the vaccine.  

After the 2nd vaccine was administered, he had complications and passed away.  Our friend believes that 

the vaccine played a large role in his death.  I have seen and heard studies that people are dying due to 

the side effects of the Covid vaccine.  The right to consent to any procedure, vaccine or medication 

should be our God given right.   

Thank you for your time and opportunity to share my testimony. 

Timothy Kelly 

 

 


